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Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Shutdown Cooling System Relief Valves

Reference: NRC letter, C. O. Thomas to A. E. Scherer, dated April 24, 1984

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

The reference letter requested a schedule for resolution of the Staff's
concerns involving operability of the Shutdown Cooling System Relief Valves in
the CESSAR design. The resolution of this question is being addressed in
conjunction with the C-E Owners Group. Upon completion of that effort, C-E
will forward the requested information on the CESSAR docket by August 1984.

If we can be of any further assistance, please contact me or Mr. T. J. Collier
of my staff at (203) 285-5215.

Very truly yours,

COMBUSTION ENGINEERING, INC.

Director
Nuclear Licensing
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cc: K. Eccleston, Project Manager, USNRC
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